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From: Simon Yam 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 December 2016 12:20 p.m.
To: Consultations; 
Subject: Re: proposed increase on APC fees

To whom it may concern,

It was recently brought to my attention by the NZDA that the council has proposed to increase APC fee
again in the coming year.
I object to this increase, as a 20% increase in 2 years does not seem in the least reasonable.
The proposed work by the council regarding codes of practice is, in my opinion, a waste of time and money
as NZDA has already invested so much to maintain our code for practising dentists in New Zealand.

Thanks for your time.

Kind Regards,

Dr Simon Yam
BDS (Otago)




